
Headteacher’s Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you have all had a good week. It’s been busy here at Lliswerry, here’s what has
been happening this week. 

 
Year 11 GCSE English Oral Assessments 
Well done to Year 11 who have started their exams this week
completing their English Oral group task.

Ysgol Uwchradd Llysweri yn Dathlu Diwrnod Shwmae/ Lliswerry High School
Celebrates Shwmae Day
Parents/Carers and Governors are invited to the school on Friday 18th Oct at 9:30
for a coffee morning hosted by our Draig Cymraeg learners, who will be
encouraging you to 'give Welsh a go'/ rhowch gynnig arni.' We are welcoming
people of all Welsh Language opinions and abilities for an informal chat about the
opportunities it can facillitate, and how to start learning. 
The learners have been working very hard to plan some engaging tasks for our
guests and we would love to see as many of our community there as possible.
Please scan the QR code below to let us know you will be coming. 
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Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               

                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Cross Country 
Amazing effort, determination and resilience from our cross country runners at this week’s
championships. Well done to everyone who represented themselves and the school
brilliantly.

Health & Wellbeing 
It’s been a busy week for the Health and Wellbeing team. On Tuesday, we
welcomed Public Health Wales to the school where we appointed our Just B
ambassadors for Year 8. We are looking forward to going to the two days of
training next week; which will teach our ambassadors how to have
conversations with other students about the risks of smoking.
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Upcoming Dates 
Friday 25 October - Year 7,8,9,12,13 Progress and Wellbeing update sent home
Friday 25 October - Last day of half term  

Year 7 -  Transition Wellbeing Evening 3.30-6.30
This is a really important event and I would encourage all parents and
carers with learners in Year 7 to attend. This is an opportunity to meet with
your child’s form tutor and review how they have settled into Year 7. You
can also book to speak to Miss Howells (Head of Year) and Mr. White
(ALNCO).
Please book your appointment on the link below.
Click here

Year 7

‘

We have also welcomed Natasha Graves from Fearless, who has
delivered some really engaging sessions to our Year 8 learners. 

Finally, Year 7 have been receiving sessions from Barclays on money
management. These sessions have been providing important life skills on how to
make good financial choices and manage a budget.
It has been great to see how engaged students have been with all of our visitors
and we look forward to continuing to work with these partnerships throughout
the year.
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https://lliswerryhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/

